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Good Morning Transit Agencies,
 
Next week, NCDOT-IMD will hold three vendor demonstrations to show what software solutions are
currently being offered under the statewide contract.  Please remember the following information:
 

This statewide contract was put in place to help alleviate the administrative burden of having

to do individual RFPs for software procurement, but it does not eliminate the ability for

agencies to do their own procurement process.

This contract does not obligate any agencies to use these vendors, and it does not exclude
the usage of any other scheduling software.

Agencies are allowed to and encouraged to continue with their existing contract and extend

their contracts, as necessary.

Vendors who were not selected, or that were found not compliant with the statewide

contract can appeal the decision. The appeal process goes through the NCDOT-Procurement

Team, IMD will not be able to provide updates on the status of any appeals.
 
The following demonstrations have been scheduled:

Transit Software Solution Vendor Demo (RideCo US, Inc.) – Wednesday, April 2nd, at 12pm –

Link: Join the meeting

•      Transit Software Solution Vendor Demo (Via Mobility, LLC.) – Thursday, April 3rd, at 2pm –
Link: Join the meeting

•      Transit Software Solution Vendor Demo (Spare Labs, Inc.) – Friday, April 4th, at 1pm – Link:
Join the meeting
 
Each demonstration will include time to hear what the vendor is offering through their contract with
NCDOT-IMD, a Question and Answer period and some discussion on contracting logistics and
funding availability.
 
All questions about these demonstrations should be directed to either Bernard Clark or Chris
Dobson.  
 
Timothy Blair Chambers, Jr.
Compliance & Procurement Deputy Director
Integrated Mobility Division
North Carolina Department of Transportation
 
919 707 4693 (office) 
tbchambers@ncdot.gov
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